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Magnolia CSO permit hearing scheduled for July 8 
July 8, 2014, at 9:30 a.m. in City Council Chambers 

 
The City of Seattle Transportation Committee will review King County’s application for a long-term permit on 

July 8, 2014, at 9:30 a.m. The Committee meets in Council Chambers at 600 4th Avenue, Seattle, WA 98104.  

Interested people will have the opportunity to provide comment at this meeting. 

This permit is a type of street-user permit that the City of Seattle issues for encroachments in the right-of-way. 

It can be for anything from sidewalk cafes and hanging flower baskets to underground structures. In this case, 

King County is seeking a permit to construct a new gravity sewer pipeline on 32nd Avenue West. If approved by 

the Council, King County will begin on construction during the rest of the permit publishing process, pushing 

construction a month ahead of schedule. 

For more information on the City of Seattle Transportation Committee hearings, visit 

www.seattle.gov/council/committees/transportation 

 
 

The new gravity sewer pipeline will stretch 

from 32nd Ave. W. to a new 1.5 million 

gallon underground storage tank near Smith 

Cove/Terminal 91. This facility will store 

peak combined sewer flows so that 

discharges of untreated wastewater and 

stormwater into Puget Sound are limited to 

no more than one per year on a long-term 

average. 

Excavation for the storage tank site is 

underway, and preparations for 

construction on 32nd Ave. W. began in late 

June. 

For more information 

Visit the project website:  www.kingcounty.gov and search “South Magnolia CSO”  
or scan the QR code with a smartphone 

Email: Monica Van der Vieren at monica.vandervieren@kingcounty.gov 

Call: 24/7 construction hotline 206-205-0968 
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